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NOTICE

The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners will hold a mini Board Retreat on Friday, 

March 20, 2020, from 12:00 noon until business is concluded in the Conference Room of 

the Emergency Services Building located at 159 Creek Drive, Hertford, NC  27944.  At this 

meeting, the Board will review initiatives for the next ten years.  The Board will not take 

any action during this Retreat.
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